
 

Columbia Pike Transportation Update and 

Transit Stations Open House 
 

Come and share your 
thoughts on: 
 

 Transit Stations Design 

 Future of Transit 

Service in Arlington 

 
The County has started engineering 
work for the Columbia Pike transit 
stations, based on the new design 
concept unveiled last year.  
 

All members of the Arlington 
community, including bus riders, are 
invited to attend and provide input 
on the importance of various station 
amenities and the proposed 
placement of station features. 
 

Participants also will learn about 
transportation projects underway on 
the Pike, and planning for future 
transit service in Arlington. 

 

Tuesday, April 28, 2015 
5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 

(Presentation will be repeated twice,     
 at 5:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m.) 

 
Arlington Mill Community Center 

Room 527 
909 S. Dinwiddie St. 
Arlington, VA 22204 

 

 
Free parking available on-site.  
Also accessible by bus (Metrobus 16A, 
16G, 16J, 22A, 25B, 25E and ART 41, 
ART 45, ART 75) and Capital Bikeshare. 

For more information 

Sign up for email updates on 
the transit stations website 

 

Visit arlingtonva.us and 
search "transit stations" 

Transit Station design concept 


